From: Marfleet, Patrick

Sent: 25 February 2021 12:36
To: Planning
Subject: FW: Lissenden appeal application 2020/5566/P

Please upload to the above.
Thanks

Patrick Marfleet

Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 1222

flinlE]

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

From: Sarah wailis [

Sent: 25 February 2021 12:34

To: Marfleet, Patrick <Patrick.Marfleet@camden.gov.uk>

Cc: Jennywest m
Subject: Lissenden appeal application /5566/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Patrick,

We are writing on behalf of Lissenden Gardens Tenants Association to object to the planning application
for 9 flats above the Quick Fix garage, application no 2020/5566/P. We had the funeral on Monday of the
longstanding Chair of our association (the LGTA) He would have written
this letter and I hope you will extend the deadline for us, in these circumstances, and accept our objections.

We object on the grounds that the flats would overlook residents in Chester Court (part of Lissenden
Gardens), as well as neighbours in Glenhurst and Heathview. The area is already overcrowded. It would
lead to a loss of light for local residents. We have objected to this development in the past and we continue
to do so - the plan is now for an extra floor and extra flats.

Best Wishes,

Sarah Wallis & Jenny West (co-secretaries of the LGTA)



Sarah Wallis



